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This afternoon, Senator Mac Harb delivered a letter to His Excellency, the Right Honourable 
David Johnston, Governor-General of Canada, to advise that he was retiring today from the 
Senate of Canada.  Senator Harb was appointed to the Senate on September 9, 2003 after serving 
as a Member of Parliament for fifteen years and three years as a City Councillor in Ottawa. 
In his letter to the Governor General, Senator Harb wrote, 
 

Reflecting on my 28 year career devoted to public service and to improving the lives of 
Canadians and those living in the least developed countries, I am proud of what was 
accomplished.  As a parliamentarian, I was fortunate to have several of my private 
members’ bills - primarily those focused on human rights and the rights of children - 
incorporated 




